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WHEREAS the Student Senate, on behalf of the Student Body of the University of Notre
Dame, believes that a policy issued by the Office of Student Affairs should be posted in
common areas designated 24-Hour Space in the residence halls.

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Student Senate suggests that the following
policy be posted in common areas designated 24-Hour Space in the residence halls upon
consideration and review by the Office of Student Affairs:

“24-Hour Space is defined as common areas designated in each Residence
Hall, available for the use of all residents, to accommodate both male and female
students and their guests. This space must be available to residents at all times with
absolutely no exceptions. Conduct in the 24-Hour Space is governed by the rules
specifically stated in duLac. All rules regarding 24-Hour Space should be applied
equally in all University Residence Halls. Any amendments to these rules made by
Residence Halls must be approved by the Office of Student Affairs, clearly posted in
the 24-Hour Space, and communicated to hall residents.

Students are expected to conduct themselves in a reasonable and appropriate

manner, exercising good judgment; and showing respect for Hall Staff members and
fellow students.”

Respectfully submitted by the Student Senate Committee on Gender Issues
and the Student Senate Committee on Residence Life.







